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NHI SCHEDULING MEETINGS WITH MEDICAL PROVIDERS 

 

National Health Insurance (NHI) is scheduling meetings or ‘pop-ins’ with medical 

providers to discuss its policies and procedures.  

NHI has already begun reaching out to medical providers, but persons are 

encouraged to contact Ms. Casandra Lewis via telephone 852-7890 or email 

clewis@vinhi.vg to schedule a ‘pop-in’ at a time convenient to the organisation.   
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Contact April T. Glasgow 
Telephone (284) 852-7875 

Cell (284) 442-4507 
Email aglasgow@vinhi.vg 

Website www.vinhi.vg 
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